
 
                                                                                                                 
September 2022 
  
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
Welcome to Kindergarten!  We are looking forward to a wonderful school year and working 
with you.  It is very important for your child to come to school prepared every day.  Below is a 
suggested list of supplies.  Please LABEL all supplies with your child’s first and last name. 
  
ALL Students bring in: 

o   1 set of headphones in a Ziploc bag (labeled with your child’s name) 
o  1 pack of crayola markers 
o   1 roll of paper towels 
o   1 box of tissues 
o  1 packs of baby wipes 
o   1 box of Clorox/Lysol wipes 
O 1 bottle hand sanitizer 
o   Ziploc bags- 1 box two gallon-size and  one box gallon-size (2 boxes total) 
o   1 pack of colored copy paper 
o   1 packages of index cards (white or colored) 
o   1 picture of your child (labeled with your child’s name) 

  
Students with Last Name A – M bring in: 

 
o   1 box of sandwich-sized Ziploc bags 

  
Students with Last Name N – Z bring in: 

     
o   1 pack of dry erase markers 

  
Thank you and we look forward to meeting you in the near future. 

 Sincerely, 
The Kindergarten Teachers 


